
Facilities Report for the week of 7-5-20 / 7-11-20 

8505: 

Painting is ongoing and regular maintenance is being done. 

Same no changes!! 

1750: 

John Bonillia from Imapct modulers has been in contact with 

us and the head inspector in order to try to help us resolve 

the issues we are having with the city.  

10000: 

Painting is ongoing and regular maintenance is being done. 

The Cabinets will be installed on 7-17-20 and the last 

cabinet will be brought along with the hardware and 

shelves. The company that made the cabinets will install the 

cabinets. Bay alarm checked the 10000 bldg and the MPR 

and said the fire system were good. 

10045: 

Bay alarm finished checking the system and installed a new 

strobe that was needed. The metal thresholds for the new 

doorways in the bungalows will be installed on 7-15-20. 

Regular maintenance and cleaning is being done. 

10616:  

Painting is ongoing and regular maintenance is being done. 

The project of replacing the carpet is 100% completed, they 

waxed the floors in the main office and also put back all the 

furniture and cabinets. New doorway is installed in Mrs 

Hydel’s office and completed. Bay alarm is still checking the 



fire alarm system to make sure everything is good for the 

final inspection. 

District  Office: 

The project of the bathroom and sealing the wall is 

completed. 

10600: There has been a back log of 6 weeks and we are 

coming up on our 6th week mark. We should see more 

progress this next week. 


